
Summary of Tour 
Labadie Plant in Labadie, MO 

Monday, March 7, 2011 at 10:00 a.m. 
 

 
Meeting with the Missouri Public Service Commission (MPSC) Commissioners, the 
Office of Public Counsel (OPC), and Department of Natural Resources – Division of 
Energy (DNR) 
 
 
Attendees from the Missouri Public Service Commission (MPSC):   
Commissioner Robert Kenney 
Advisor Janet Wheeler 
General Counsel Shelley Bruegemann,  
 
Attendees from the Office of Public Counsel (OPC): 
Marc Poston 
 
Attendees from the Department of Natural Resources: 
Division of Energy Deputy Director Andrea Kliethermes,  
 
Attendees from Ameren Missouri: 
Vice President Mark Birk 
Director David Fox, 
Manager David Strubberg 
 
 
Mark Birk welcomed the visitors to the Labadie Coal Plant.  He gave a general overview 
of Labadie stating it began operation in 1970 and currently produces 2,406 MW.  It is the 
largest power plant for the Ameren Missouri system and consists of four low sulfur coal 
burning steam electric generating units. 
 
A tour of the plant was given and general questions about the plant operations were 
answered. 
 
The attached 40th anniversary brochure was given to each attendee. 
 
 
 


